



October 1, 2014
A Unified Command Group (UCG) meeting will be held at 12:00 pm today (Wednesday) in order to obtain information and discuss the current situation concerning the EBOLA virus.
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All UCG members should be prepared to discuss their agencies preparedness efforts. As a reminder, there is limited seating in the GOHSEP Overwatch Room, please bring the required staff only.

